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Dear Resident, 
 
Cressex Road, High Wycombe Raised Signalised Crossing - Statutory Consultation 
 
Following some collision analysis, Buckinghamshire Highways have been commissioned to undertake a Network Safety scheme on the Cressex crossroads in High Wycombe. There have been 5 no. slight injury collisions and 1 no. fatal collision in the last 5 years, most of these collisions are due to poor adherence with the green phase for the traffic signals.
Considering this we are proposing to install a raised table for the toucan crossings on Cressex Road, with the aim being to slow down motorists and improve adherence to the green phase for the traffic signals. 
 
What can you do? 
 If you would like to comment on the proposals, please visit the Your Voice Bucks website at https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/ and look for “Cressex Road Raised Signalised Crossing” where you will find a link to an online survey. A copy of the plans can also be found at the Walton Street Offices (see address below). 
 
Alternatively, you can email us at: BHComms@atkinsrealis.com or write to us at the address Atkins Design Team, 10th Floor, Buckinghamshire Council, Walton Street Offices, Walton St, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA with your comments. The consultation will close on Friday 5th January 2024. Buckinghamshire Council is obliged to make any representations received in response to this notice, open to inspection under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985. 

What happens next? 
 Following the statutory consultation we will collate, review, and redact all your comments and attach these as an appendix for the Key Decision Report. This will then be forwarded to the Leader of Buckinghamshire Council who will make the final decision on the proposals.
Once a decision has been made, we will inform anyone who has commented or responded to the consultation.  The project web page: https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/roads-parking/cressex-rd-high-wycombe-raised-signalised-crossing will also keep you posted about the outcome of the consultation
 
Yours faithfully,   
Daniel Pearson - Design Engineer – Buckinghamshire Highways
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